
 On
August 6, 2019, the Coke-
Sterling Farm Bureau held their 
annual County Convention at 
the Robert Lee Rec Hall.  Board 
President John Ross Copeland 
(pictured above) called the 
convention to order around 6:20 
pm.  Approximately 90 members 
were served a ribeye steak 
dinner.  There were several guest 
speakers at this year’s 
convention.  Renea Maxcey and 
Buddy Wallace (top right photo), 
along with Buddy’s wife, Kip, 
were in attendance to inform the 
members and guests about the 
partnership between Ford and 
Texas Farm Bureau.  Tara 
Drennan (top left photo) also 
spoke briefly to say thank you for 
sponsoring her for the Ag in the 
Classroom summer conference 
and to inform about the 
importance of  teaching the 
youth of  today where our food 
comes from.  The Coke-Sterling 
Farm Bureau also sponsored 
Dain Copeland (bottom left 
photo) to attend the Youth 
Leadership Conference, held at 
Tarleton State University in 
Stephenville, Texas.  Dain talked 
about all that he had learned  at 
the conference and thanked 
Coke-Sterling Farm Bureau for 
sending him.  The main guest 
speaker for the evening was Dr. 
Fred Homeyer (bottom right 
photo).  He spoke about one of  
his many trips that he had taken.  
The topic he chose for this event 
was the trip he took to Cuba and 
the differences in our 
government and theirs.


